
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

SUMMARY: On January 29th 2022 the RHS “Hawks”  JROTC Battalion held their annual Military Ball.  This event is done each 
year to bring the Battalion together as a family, celebrate our graduating Seniors and allow cadets the chance to practice 
the etiquette lessons they’ve learned in class. After the formal portion of the event, cadets and their guests enjoy a dance 
to enjoy time together as a program.  Additionally, VP Mang and his wife served as the Guests oh Honor and members of 

the Triple Nickel (555) PIR attended to present awards and coins to seven deserving senior cadets.

WHO: RHS “Hawks” JROTC Battalion

WHAT: The Hawks Battalion Military                  
Ball

WHEN: January 29th, 2022

WHERE: The Silo Event Center, Hopkinsville, KY

WHY: To enjoy a night of comradery and 
celebrate our graduating seniors, as well as apply 
student etiquette lessons to a real world 
situation.

OUTCOMES: Cadets applied the values of 
Leadership, Teamwork, Character, and American 
Heritage and History during this event.

To learn more information about the Hawk Battalion, scan the 
QR Code or visit our website at: 

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

https://thehawkbattalion.wixsite.com/jrotc

